
 

 

 

 

 

 

Energy: Trust statement on grant funding 

 

As part of The Priory Federation’s ongoing commitment to the environment, we are taking steps to reduce our 

energy consumption and lower our carbon emissions by investing in LED lighting across our 12 sites. 

To help us invest in these energy-saving measures, we have received grant funding for four of our sites from 

Smart Energy Greater Lincolnshire.  

The Smart Energy programme, worth £9.2m across the Greater Lincolnshire area, has been part-funded by the 

European Regional Development Fund. This is enabling public buildings and small to medium businesses to invest 

in energy-saving technology. 

 

   


